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ComReg outlines proposed remedies in the 
market for wholesale broadband access  
 

The Commission for Communications Regulation (ComReg) today published its response 
to consultation on the Draft Decision on obligations proposed for the wholesale broadband 
market. 
 
The paper contains ComReg’s conclusions and response to consultation on the Draft 
Decision. The proposed obligations on eircom are set out in the Draft Decision and 
include: 

• Access to, and use, of specific network facilities 

• Non discrimination 

• Transparency 

• Accounting Separation 

• Price Control and Cost Accounting Systems 
 

In line with the procedures of the new regulatory framework, ComReg is notifying the EU 
Commission and other European regulators, so that they may comment before ComReg 
makes its final conclusions.  
 
The full paper – ComReg 04/113 – is available on the ComReg website www.comreg.ie 
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